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If all the world’s a stage, what will be your part? 

ROMEO and JULIET 

The children have acted out the balcony scene from ‘Romeo and Juliet’ and have 

written letters from Romeo to Juliet. The letters were very romantic with excellent 

use of hyperbole! 

The children have been making puppets and written scripts for a puppet show of the 

play. They have worked very well in their groups and we are ready for showing each 

other our final shows. 

Maths 

We have been looking at geometry this week, in particular properties of circles. The 

children have worked through several reasoning problems linking all areas of shape. 

 

Science 

We have started to look at our new Science unit- Evolution and have begun by the 

children setting questions and lines of enquiry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


